NUSRAT GHANI MP (Wealden)



HOUSE OF COMMONS LONDON SW1A 0AA

Campaign to Protect Rural England Sussex Branch CIO Brownings Farm Blackboys, East Sussex TN22 5HG

25 June 2018

Dear Dr Smith and Mr Johnson,

Thank you for your letter dated 6 June 2018 and for taking the time to write to me regarding the new National Planning Policy Framework.

As requested, I will be pleased to write to James Brokenshire, Secretary of State for Housing, Communities and Local Government, to ask for his comments and clarification in response to the points you have raised.

I will be in touch with you again as soon as I have received a reply.

Yours sincerely,

Nusrat Ghani MP